
Course Registration FAQs: 

What if I find that a course is too hard and want to drop down a level?  Now that there are no fall 

drop/adds, am I stuck there? 

This has not changed.  If a student is not successful in a course, with parent and teacher 

recommendations and signatures on a request to change level form, they may drop to a lower level 

within one week after mid-quarter of the 1st marking period.   The drop/add period is not designed for 

this type of course change. 

What if I sign up for an AP course and don’t do the summer work and want to drop before the class 

starts? 

Students should carefully consider when selecting AP course work.  If there are required readings and 

assignments in the summer, students will be expected to complete them.   If they arrive in the fall 

without having done the work, there will be grade penalties, but the teacher will still expect the work to 

be completed and submitted late.  This would not be an excuse to drop a course. 

Since I will be a senior and want Senior Privilege, how will I move my classes around so I can come in 

late or leave early?   

Senior Privilege has always been “the luck of the draw.”  Seniors who are fortunate enough to be 

assigned study halls during the 1st and 7th periods can take advantage of this option.  The drop/add 

period was never designed for students to attempt to rearrange their schedule so that they get late 

arrival or early dismissal.  Please be aware that, even during the May drop/add period, seniors who 

request changes simple to get senior privilege will be denied.  This is not a change in policy and has 

always been our practice. 

 

 

 


